
Welcome Innovation Families, 

I am honored to be Innovation Elementary School’s Assistant Principal. We 

are so excited to welcome you all to a brand-new school year and a brand-

new school.  We have been busy thinking, planning, and preparing for an 

amazing 2023-2024 school year. We are eager to begin partnering with all 

of our families, students, and our community to create a safe and engaging 

environment for all students to learn. 

I have worked with the Prince William County School Division for 25 years. 

I began my teaching career at Yorkshire Elementary as a 5th grade teacher. 

I then transitioned to Loch Lomond Elementary School as an English as a 

Second Language Teacher. I have served as a summer school principal 

and an adult English as a Second Language teacher. Most recently, I 

served as the assistant principal for the PWC Virtual Learning Academy.  

I am a Prince William County graduate myself, and my twin sons attended 

PWC schools from K-5th grade. They are now 19 years old, with one 

attending the NASCAR Institute to become a NASCAR mechanic and the 

other is a fireman in Fauquier County.  

I look forward to partnering with staff and families at Innovation Elementary 

School, as we begin an exciting year full of opportunities and chances to 

learn as we build upon all of our student’s talents.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions, comments, or 

concerns you may have. I can be reached by phone at 571-358-6950 or by 

email at masterbm@pwcs.edu. 
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